
BIOINFORMATICS IN THE TROPICS WORKSHOP 
UGANDA VIRUS RESEARCH INSTITUTE - ENTEBBE 

CEBIB bioinformatics lecturer Dr. Benard Kulohoma and bioinformatics student 

Kelvin Muteru participated in this year’s Bioinformatics in the Tropics workshop 

held at Uganda Virus Research Institute in Entebbe, Uganda from 6th to 9th July. 

The workshop was part of the south-to-south capacity building programme 

for bioinformaticians in Africa, aimed at building capacity for dealing with next 

generation sequencing (NGS) data. 

 

  

 

 


